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8 Resume School - 

Full Day, Dismissal @ 

3:40PM 

15 NO SCHOOL 

17 Jr. High Athletic Games 

at Canyon 

24 Jr. High Athletic Games 

- Home 

30 Talent Show Auditions 

31 Jr. High Athletic Games 

- Home 

 

 

 

 

   

MONDAY EARLY RELEASE DAYS @ 1:40PM 

January 22, 29 

Absence Line 

623 - 486 - 6457 
Open 24 hours a day.   

 

Call this number if 

your child is ill or will 

be late. 

Attendance Line (623) 486 - 6457 

School Office (623) 486 - 6450 

Fax Number (623) 486 - 6461 

Nurse (623) 486 - 6453 
 

OFFICE HOURS ~ 8:00AM - 4:00PM 

NO SCHOOL 
January 15 

MLK Jr. Day 

Talent Show is  

February 8 
 

 

Auditions by  

appointment only.   
 

Sign-up in the front  

office. 
 

Auditions are: 

Jan. 30 through Feb. 1 

PTSO BOARD MEMBERS 

Lucia Zook, President    

Sandy Black, VP of Finance 

Tyree Dillard, VP of Fundraising 

Elizabeth Ostrom, Treasurer 

 2018 

Monday, January 8 is a  
FULL DAY - Release @ 3:40PM 

Start the 2nd  

semester off well! 
 

Get plenty of sleep 

Eat healthy 

Get to school on time 



Peoria Fire Dept and PUSD Fire Science Students  

Visit 8th Grade Career Class  

at Marshall Ranch 



SAVE THE DATE! 

2nd Annual Family Support Fair  

Wednesday, March 28 from 5 - 7PM 

Informational Vendors, Food trucks, Fire Truck, Fun Zones for 
students, Special Olympics of Arizona Fan Activation Bus.  And 
much more!  More info to come. 

2017 - 2018 
 

Boy’s 

Basketball 

Team 
 

Go  

Roadrunners! 

NJHS had a great time 

playing Bingo last month 

with the folks at Life 

Stream Complete Senior 

Living. Thank you NJHS 

for taking time to spread 

some fun and laughter. 

They appreciated you and 

your desire to spend time 

with them. 
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 Congratulations to Ms. Rosati! 

Her Wish Came True! 
She won a $5,000 grant from ‘Fiesta Bowl 
Charities Wishes for Teachers’.  She was one 
of 4,200 entries from nearly 120 cities across 
the state of Arizona. 
Her wish fulfillment plan has been approved 
in support of sensory friendly equipment for 
her students in the ASD department. 

On December 26, she will be honored at the Cactus Bowl at 
Chase Field in downtown Phoenix during halftime with fellow 
Wishes for Teachers recipients! 
Way to go, Ms. Rosati! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

Last month the Girls Softball Team 
took 2nd place  in the Sunrise  

Mountain Winter Classic Tournament! 
 

ART CLUB ~ 5th - 8th Grade 

January 18; 3:40 - 4:30PM 

 Room E8 (Art Room) 
 

We will be improving our art skills and working  

on our own artistic style. 

For questions contact Mrs. Oscarson at 623-486-6450. 


